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Meeting Minutes ................................ Mike O’Kane 

WDA Calendar 

Section 8 Air Force Flyer 

Summer Stunt Fest Flyer 

Indoor Fly-In Flyer 

National Drone  Racing Flyer 

 

Newsletter 

JUNE 2015 
WOODLAND DAVIS AEROMODELERS 

THIS MONTH 

Things got a little busy this month for everyone, so there wasn't time to get columns in. We’ll have to catch up with John next 
month! In the meantime, a few pics to fill out our front page. 
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Date Event 
 
June 27-28 AMA Pattern Contest  
June 27-28 U/C Stunt Fest  
July 18-19 Wings of Victory 
Aug 2 U/C ARF Off  
Aug 15 Old School Vintage R/C &  
   Nat'l Model Aviation Day  
Aug 22   Golden Age R/C and Oldtimers 
Aug 22-23   U/C Goyet Memorial Stunt Classic  
Sept 12-13   Burgdorf Memorial Race 
Sept 19-20   U/C Meet n' Meat Stunt 
Sept 24-26   Scale Heli Masters 
Oct 2-3   Float Fly#2 @ Lake Minden 
Nov 7   Toys for Tots 
Jan 1 Chilly n' Chili Fun Fly & Pot Luck 
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BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
MAY 11TH, 2015 

Board Meeting (5/11/15) 
Old Business: 

Shade Structure…no change in status.  Edges not yet finished. 
Fire extinguishers…Doug Barton said they have not been 

purchased yet.  Rather than different sizes, all will be 10-
pounders. 

Swap Meet…Hoping Lou Fox will organize.  He’s not here for the 
Board meeting. 

Picnic area shade structure bracing…Art has put together a 
prototype for people to look at and comment on.  If OK, this 
is how we can proceed.  Everyone encouraged to look at the 
prototype.  We still need to properly anchor the posts. 

 
New Business: 

Items 1-3 on the agenda were requested by Mike O’Kane, and 
he’s not here to address them.  There was lots of discussion 
about FPV flying and staying within the field boundaries.  We 
need Mike to clarify the issues he wanted to raise. 

Request from club treasurer to upgrade our Quickbooks program 
(est. $300) was made into a motion and passed by the board. 

 
General Meeting. 
 

One new member was present (I did not catch his name). 
Report on Board meeting 

Upgrade Quickbooks approved 
Everyone asked to check out Art’s prototype of shade 

bracing 
Treasurer reported on club finances 
Monty Pate not yet at meeting to report on membership 
Monty Welch indicated the points were updated two 

weeks ago. 
Carey indicated the calendar on the web is current. 

Event reports: 
The Lake Minden float fly was very successful.  About 22 

pilots turned out. 
Robert Holik reported that the pylon race went really 

well.  It was quite windy on Sunday, but lots of good, 
tight racing (which also contributed to several mid-
airs and pylon collisions).  The field was in great 
shape and the flyers enjoyed themselves. 

Forest Barton reported that the indoor event went off 
about as well as could be expected for a Mother’s 
Day.  Good turn-out of flyers, but few spectators 
because of the date. 

Randy Sizemore was not present to discuss preparations 
for “Thunder Over the Valley,” but it was reported 
that he needs helpers to pull off the upcoming event 
(May 16-17). 

AMA Pattern contest (June 27-28)…we just need to get 
the field ready to host.  The rest of the event will be 
taken care of by the organizers. 

There was some discussion with Lou Fox about a swap 
meet, but the main question revolved around an 
acceptable date, and no resolution was yet identified. 

Discussion of work parties.  Want to make them fun.  Plan 
fun-fly events to be held after the work is done.  Forest 
Barton will take charge of organizing the fun-fly events. 

Members can order club hats and shirts directly from AMA 
(the promotions department).  The club’s artwork is on 
file and they will prepare items as ordered. 

Work parties…Need people to take lead responsibility for 
certain projects. 

Tin shed.  The field crew looked at the kit and 
could not figure it out (there are no 
instructions).  Monty Pate volunteered to give 
it a try. 

South flying pad.  We need some direction as to 
specific location and size.  Mike O’Kane should 
be able to help answer this.  It was noted that 
we likely already have enough Geo-tech to 
create a pad, but it was noted that we also 
need to re-orient the Geo-tech at the pylon 
race starting point from an east-west 
orientation to a north-south orientation, as 
too many planes are tripping on the seams 
during take-off. 

Some of the memorial plaques need to be re-glued 
onto the boulder.  Epoxy is not holding due to 
the differential expansion/contraction of the 
metal and stone.  Doug Barton suggested they 
be reaffixed with silicone glue. 

We need more glue in order to patch holes in the 
runway surface. 

 
Show and Tell: 
  

Monty Welch showed his newly-rebuilt Do335 and a P38 
Ed Morgan showed a partial wing panel to demonstrate a 

method of servo mounting, a servo tester, and 
differential throw. 

Lou Fox showed off his new Glider 
John Eaton showed off his nearly-completed glider. 
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WDA CABINET 

WDA OFFICERS & BOARD 

President:   John Eaton    (530) 681-5316 

 johneaton@sbcglobal.net 

Vice Pres:  Ed Morgan (707) 678-1121         

 ejmorgan54@sbcglobal.net 

Secretary:   Mike O'Kane (530) 796-4377                             

 mokane@cableview.tv  

Treasurer:   Jim Macdonald  (530) 756-0269 

 jdmacdonald@ucdavis.edu  

Board members: 

 Jeff Lovitt  (916) 889-3300 

 jlovitt@sbcglobal.net 

 Chris Dellinger  (707) 446-9647     

  cdellin@sbcglobal.net 

 Randy Sizemore (916) 804-4250 

  reddogusa1@aol.com 

 Richard Geertson (707) 693-9537 

  geertson@sbcglobal.net 

Woodland/Davis Aeromodelers 
110 Main Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95838 

WOODLAND DAVIS AEROMODELERS 
 

42875 County Rd.  29 

Davis, CA 
www.wdarc.org         

Membership 

   Monty Pate (530) 308-8050 montypate@sbcglobal.net  

Safety Officer 

   John Lett (916) 667-3627   lettaviation@aol.com 

Field Maintenance 

   Ken Rumsey (530) 787-3076      kenrumsey@sbcglobal.net  

Snack Shack/Chief BBQ 

   Paula Mills (916) 792-3824 paulakmills@yahoo.com 

Raffle 

   Corey Rose (530)-601-6154    cdrose79@gmail.com  

Points 

   Monty Welch   (707) 451-1842 loon12@aol.com  

Newsletter  Editor 

   Glen Spaulding (916) 290-2880 

  glen@takecontrolhobbies.com 

Mailing 

   Craig Curry  (530) 908-7665 craig@craigcurry.net  

Web 

   Kerry Roberson (707) 447-2701 kroberson@jccomp.com  

FLIGHT INSTRUCTION 

Flight instructors: 
Drew Spiropoulus  (916) 316-5621 
 mountainhead@me.com 
John Eaton (530) 662-3698                        
 johneaton@sbcglobal.net 
 
Jet Turbine Instructors 

OPEN 
 
Helicopter Instructor: 

OPEN 

 
Club Advocacy 
Lou Fox  (530) 753-9331  
 loujfox@yahoo.com  
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